
 Black Cockatoo Society 

** Sunday 9
th

 
 
October 2016 ** 

from 8.30am 

Greg Bremner will be supervising this Busy Bee. Mobile: 0417 181 015. 
There will be cleaning up within the Black Cockatoo Park.  If the 

weather is okay there will be burning off.   
General cleaning around the facility and painting to be completed. 

 

AND 

** Saturday 29
th 

October 2016 ** 
from 8.30am 

There will also be a busy bee on the 29th October to do an "emu bob" 
in the dingo enclosure at Glenn Dewhurst's place  

(just around the corner).  
The dingos will be moved to allow easy access and then afterwards you 

will be able to get up close and personal with the  
Black Cockatoos that Glenn has.  

This is an extension to Kaarakin for quarantine purposes. If you are 
able to help on this day please let me know.   

We will require approx 8 - 10 people 
 
 
 

Jan Hankinson      9337 7033 
Kaarakin Facility Committee 
 

 

 

 


